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Research Analysis 

 

FA 1 to HB 3777 allows a law enforcement agency to charge a record copying fee of up to $1 

per page  and a video copying fee of up to $50 when complying with the requests of a subpoena 

to produce certain law enforcement records. 

 

The measure removes language relating to inspection of items at certain locations. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure modifies procedure related to criminal subpoenas. Per the amendments of this 

measure, upon service of certain subpoenas the demanded person is to be tendered the fees for 1 

day of attendance and the mileage allowed by law. Any costs related to this are expected to be 

negligible and in accordance with the normal duties pursuant to the issuance of subpoeanas. 

Therefore, in its current form, HB3777 is not anticipated to have a negative impact on state 

budget or appropriations. 

 

The FA1 to this measure allows law enforcement agency to charge certain fees when complying 

with the requests of subpoenas. This has the potential to offset costs that result from 

administering the provisions of HB3777, but the fiscal impact remains minimal. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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